
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I am writing in support of HB2797.  
 
It is time time to require mandatory jail time  for drug dealers responsible for the death of another 
person.   
 
To fight this ever growing drug epidemic it make sense to remove  drug dealers from the street with 
harsher 
sentences and minimum compulsory incarceration. 
 
I urge you to support this bill.  
 
Thank you for you support. 
 
Regards, 
 
Alex Grauert 
 

 
 
--  
Taylor's Law 
 


